
 

FOI 011/2025 Response 

Please can you detail the number of grievances, disciplinaries and bullying & 
harassment (dignity at work) complaints that have been raised in the last 5 years. 

 It would be helpful if you could detail the information in the following table: 

Year Number of 
Grievances 

Number of 
Disciplinary 

Investigations 

Number of B & H 
(DaW) 

1st April 2020 – 31st 
March 2021 

 

Not Available 

Please note that his 
data is not stored in 

an accessible 
manner to allow 
this analysis for 

20/21 and 21/22. 

Not Available 

Please note that his 
data is not stored in an 
accessible manner to 
allow this analysis for 

20/21 and 21/22. 
 

Not Available 

Please note that his 
data is not stored in an 
accessible manner to 
allow this analysis for 

20/21 and 21/22. 
 

1st April 2021 – 31st 
March 2022 

 

Not Available 

Please note that his 
data is not stored in 

an accessible 
manner to allow 
this analysis for 

20/21 and 21/22. 
 

Not Available 

Please note that his 
data is not stored in an 
accessible manner to 
allow this analysis for 

20/21 and 21/22. 
 

Not Available 

Please note that his 
data is not stored in an 
accessible manner to 
allow this analysis for 

20/21 and 21/22. 
 

1st April 2022 – 31st 
March 2023 

 

4 9 19 

1st April 2023 – 31st 
March 2024 

 

9 32 16 

1st April 2024– 31st 
March 2025 

 

13 39 13 

 

 


